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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 19.04.2004

The Western Virumaa environmental Directorate of the Ministry of the Environment States that the non-
profit-making ASSOCIATION AS A REFERENCE FOR A HUNTING ASSOCIATION (event No
80025267, Municipality of Viitna Kadrina 45202 Western Virumaa) applies for authorisation to use the
Viitna hunting area. The hunting area of the reference is situated in the territory of the municipality of
Kadrina, the municipality of Vihula. 50 hunters are involved in the use of the hunting ground. The request
for authorisation to fish may be consulted, proposed and submitted within two weeks of the date of
publication of the notification, the Department of the Environment for the Environment of Western
Virumaa, LG Kunderi 18, Rakvere 44307, Tel. 325 8408,
.


